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My request is to keep the site at 781 Walker Way, Port Ludlow, on the State of Washington
watchlist. It is critical for the water safety of our village to continue to be monitored by the state.
Studies show that water contaminates could continue to leach into our crucial water supply for an
extended period of time, and can cause harm to its residents.


